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Assalamualaikum dear parents, 

We pray that this letter reaches you and your family in the best of health and imaan. 

This letter is going out to all parents to inform that an election process will be starting in the 

coming weeks for new office bearers in the MMPS PTA. 

We thank all current serving role holders for all of their continued efforts and contributions 

to help us achieve all that we have up to this point with respect to enrichment activities. 

Please find attached details of each of the available roles. 

Timeline for the election process can be found below: 

When? What? How? 

23/10 - 27/10  Applications submitted Personal statement outlining the role 

of interest and why you feel your 

skills would match to the needs of the 

role. 

To be emailed over to 

admin@mmps.miet.uk  

Subject line: PTA role 

30/10 Personal statements sent out 

to all parents 

Parentmail & Letter - link to a Google 

Doc containing all statements from 

prospects 

6/11 - 10/11 Elections Polling box at school 

13/11 Results announced Parentmail & Letter 
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Any questions on any of the process please feel free to contact the school office who will be 

able to point you in the direction of the current PTA Chair. 

Being part of the PTA is a rewarding and fulfilling role masha’Allah, knowing that your help 
in co-ordinating and facilitating fundraising activities add that extra much needed 

enrichment to the future ummah here at MMPS. Get involved and put yourself forward for a 

role! 

Wasalaam  

PTA Chair  
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